
From: Schimsa, Rebecca 
To: Pitts, Ted <TedPitts@gov.sc.gov>

Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov> 
Shuster, Jamie <JamieShuster@gov.sc.gov> 
Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 2/16/2012 11:36:27 AM 
Subject: LL/PIO meeting

I am going to send out an email canceling the LL/PIO Meeting next week, because it's a State Holiday. Our next 
meeting will be Monday the 27th at 11:30 a.m.

Do any of you have anything you need from the Cabinet until then?

Rebecca Schimsa
Office of Governor Nikki Haley
Asst. to Chief of Staff Tim Pearson
O: (803)734-5068 | C: (803)429-4561
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